
From: Bruno, Kenneth
Sent: 12/4/2013 9:51:15 PM

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E self-reports

Hi Jane. Thanks for the reminder! I'm really sorry, I've been super busy. Monday afternoon 
would work, are you available then?

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

------- Original message--------
From: "Yura, Jane"
Date: 12/04/2013 6:01 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Bruno, Kenneth"
Subject: RE: PG&E self-reports

Hello Ken - it’s hard to believe it’s December! Do you think early next week would be better 
for your calendar - we can review corrosion.

Thanks

Jane

From: Bruno, Kenneth [mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2013 9:59 AM 
To: Yura, Jane
Subject: RE: PG&E self-reports

Hi Jane. Sure I'm in the field right now but will look at my calender tomorrow. Off the 
top of my head the first week of December sounds good after Tuesday 12/3.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

SB GT&S 0060695

mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov


-------- Original message---------
From: "Yura, Jane"
Date: 11/21/2013 9:46 AM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Bruno, Kenneth"
Subject: PG&E self-reports

Hello Ken - thank you for processing the HPR-related self-reports this week. I wanted to 
check-in and see if you needed any additional information for the bundle of MAOP exceedence 
self-reports.

Also, we should have our next two groupings: Corrosion control (9 items), and Leak 
Survey/Repair (12 items) ready to review with you the week after Thanksgiving— could you 
let me know what day/time(s) work well for you?

Thanks,

Jane

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacy/customer/

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacy/customer/
http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/

